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Dear  

I refer to your Freedom of Information Act Request acknowledged by ourselves on 

26th August 2020.  Your request sought information relating to Holter reimbursement 

procedures. 

 

1. What are the reimbursement procedures for 18 hours, 24 hours and 48 

hour Holter Monitoring activities for primary care and secondary care? (if it 

is not possible to answer the following question, please provide a direct link 

to the particular website where the information might be found)  

You clarified on 28th August 2020 that you were looking an overall explanation of the 

refund process for doing 18h, 24h, 48h Holter tests in primary care and secondary 

care. What does it look like and what are the basis of the specific amount of money 

for GPs in primary care and hospitals in secondary care which is refunded after 

performing mentioned above tests. 

 

Not applicable – there is no reimbursement tariff system in place for Holter 

Monitoring in Wales.  

2. What are the average reimbursement prices for 18h, 24h and 48h Holter 

Monitoring in primary care and secondary care?  

You clarified on 28th August 2020 that you are looking for the average amount of 

money which is refunded after doing 18h, 24h, 48h Holter tests in primary care and 

secondary care. 

See question 1. 
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I hope this information is helpful. If you require anything further please contact us at 

FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

Under the terms of the Health Board’s Freedom of Information policy, individuals 

seeking access to recorded information held by the Health Board are entitled to 

request internal review of the handling of their requests. If you would like to complain 

about the Health Board’s handling of your request please contact me directly at the 

address below or register your complaint via FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

If after Internal Review you remain dissatisfied you are also entitled to refer the 

matter to the information commissioner at the Information Commissioner’s Office 

(Wales), 2nd Floor, Churchill House, Churchill Way, Cardiff, CF10 2HH. Telephone 

Number: 029 2067 8400.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Pam Wenger 

Director of Corporate Governance 
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